
July 1, 2024 

Dear Customers 

Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd. 

                   3684 Madokoro, Oita, Oita 870-0268 

TEL: 097-592-6688 

FAX: 097-592-6699 

 

Notice of Summer Vacation 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and business. 

 

Also, we would like to inform you that our company will be closed for the summer vacations during 

the following period. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

understanding in advance. 

Sincerely, 

 

The following is a brief note of our company's summer vacation. 

 

 1. Holiday period 

  August 11 (Sun.) through August 15 (Thu.), 2024 

     Normal business hours will begin on August 16 (Fri.). 

     

 2. Ordering information 

     We expect shipping congestion around the vacation period. Please place your  

  orders as early as possible. 

  Orders received by 12:00 p.m. on Saturday, August 10, 2024, will be shipped on 

  the same day. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. Thank you for your understanding. 


